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European Society of Entomologists 

New directions for entomologists in the new Europe 

The European Society of Entomologists is a new society for entomologists across the 
new Europe. 

Entomologists everywhere realise the importance of establishing and improving con­
tacts with each other, across nations and across disciplines. Better communication 
means more meaningful, more effective research. This is especially true in addressing 
the very many questions relevant to the whole of Europe and those best answered from 
a whole-continent perspective. The European Society of Entomologists aims to satis­
fy this need in an innovative way. It will be launched in 1993. 

It will aim to promote and enhance communication and collaboration among Euro­
pean entomologist and to improve and disseminate entomological science among the 
people of Europe. It will offer comment on a wide variety of issues relevant to ento­
mologists in the new Europe; news of current all-Europe research; requests and offers 
of help; latest news of networks, societies and special interest groups; European fund­
ing information; a European diary of meetings, workshops and courses; support for 
entomological meetings of European character; and, ultimately, a directory for Euro­
pean entomologists. 

We hope that language will not be a barrier to communication across the new Europe 
- English, French, German and Russian are to be used for published Society cor­
respondence and newsletters. It is intended that the subscriptions of members will be 
payable in local currency wherever possible. 

All with an interest in the study of insects are invited to participate, irrespective of 
their entomological disciplines and whether or not they are members of other entomo­
logical societies. If you would like to know more, please contact 

Dr Laszl6 Papp, Zoological Department, Hungarian National Museum, Baross 
u. 13, Budapest, H-1088 Hungary 
or Dr Duncan Reavey, Department of Biology, University of York, York Y01 
5DD, United Kingdom. 
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